
Grandparents Night 

Thank you to everyone who participated in our annual Grandparents Night at OSES. Grandparents were 
encouraged to bring their favorite tea or coffee cup to the Tea and Trivia themed event. Our cafeteria 
was filled to capacity with students, grandparents, friends, relatives, and staff. Everyone who 
participated has a wonderful evening. Thank you to Ms. Nelson and Ms. Thomas for organizing such as 
wonderful event. Mostly importantly, thank you to all the grandparents for providing warmth, guidance, 
and caring to our OSES students.  

 



 



 


